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Workshop—The Importance of Quality Pre-Service Training for Future Health Education and Physical
Education Teachers

Presented by: Laura McDowell, Program Manager, Coordinated School Health Programs, Arkansas
Department of Education

This workshop highlighted two programs that target reducing childhood obesity in the state of Arkansas,

attend the workshop. We will share this knowledge with our students in their “methods of teaching”
classes.




